
 
 

 

 

April 2022 
 

Annual Parish Meeting 
For this first time in three years residents can join us for our Annual Parish Meeting.  It is being held from 
6.30pm on Tuesday 20th April 2022 at St Dennis Methodist Chapel.  There will be guest speakers covering: the 
history of St Dennis; and the role of an Officer of the Police and Crime Commission.  So, if you want to find out 
what the Council has been up to in the past year why don’t you come along and join us. Please contact the 
office for further information. 
 

Neighbourhood Development Plan 
Parish Councillors have been very busy delivering your Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) household 
questionnaire through your letterbox.  If you have not received a form, please contact the Parish Council 
Office. 
 
Don’t forget that this is your chance to have your say and help influence the future of St Dennis - the form 
covers such topics as housing, traffic, environment.  All views are welcome. 
If you prefer to complete your survey, online go to the St Dennis Parish Council website for details: 
www.stdennisparishcouncil.org.uk.   
 
If you complete and return your questionnaire by the 16th April 2022 you will be entered into a prize draw of 
£50, which is on offer to four lucky residents.  The draw will take place at the Annual Meeting on the 20th April 
2022. 
 

Information Boards 
The Information Boards that are displayed around the village are being replaced as they were looking old and 
dated.  The new Boards, which will illustrate what the Parish looks like now, will be in place very soon. 
 

General Community Grant 
The Parish Council has awarded funds to various groups over the past year including the Claytawc Book Club, 
St Dennis Academy Community Book Pledge, Brannel School Wellbeing Day and St Dennis WI.  So if you 
community group has a project that benefits St Dennis residents then why don’t you visit the Council website: 
https://stdennisparishcouncil.org.uk/Media/Council%20Documents/Policies/Grant-Policy-St-Dennis.pdf for 
further information. 
 

Cemetery 
Please note that routine grass cutting will be undertaken on the morning of the 13th and 27th April 2022 so the 
Cemetery will be closed.  Please note that this is weather dependent. 
 
Also please note that from the end of March 2022, the waiver of admin fees for historic transfer of Exclusive 
Rights of Burials (EROBs) will cease. 
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Parish Council 
The Parish Council Office is, unfortunately, still continuing to restrict ALL visitors to the office. You can still 
email or telephone staff Monday-Friday 9.30am-12.30pm. If any resident requires a meeting, we will try our 
best to accommodate you. 
 
Claytawc requests you wear a face mask in the reception area. 
 

Quotes 
“What you do makes a difference, and you have to decide what kind of difference you want to make.”  
“April is a promise that May is bound to keep.” 


